Parking/Dropping off instructions

Enter Moreton Bay College via the Hargreaves Road entrance.
Follow the road in, and if parking a car, stay left and park in the P and F carpark indicated
on the map, opposite the LBH building — Leita Boswell Hall.

If being dropped off, enter via Hargreaves Road, follow the road around and turn right at
the Leita Boswell Hall (P building) and drop off at the “pencils”, indicated with a black circle
on the map.

If you have a school minibus to park, enter via the Wondall Road entrance, drive up and
continue left through the first round about, continue through behind the buildings and drive
around behind the Music Centre (MC) and then park in on the grass area — ramped entrance
indicated with a blue circle on the map.

Then proceed to Registration and Check in - this will be in the D3 classroom in the D Building
(marked in pale blue on the map), at the bottom of the ramp opposite the Secondary Library
(marked L on the map in darker blue).

Students / teachers will be able to store bags / luggage etc. for the day in the D4 classroom
next door to D3 check in.

The competitions will take place in the the Secondary Library (marked L on the map).

The author talks will be in the School Auditorium — underneath the Secondary Library — L on
the map.

Where the Wild things Are Bookshop will be set up in the D3 classroom as well.
Pick-ups can be done from the same “pencils” area at the conclusion of the day’s events.

A map has also been attached.

Coffee — The Bay Café - LBH Building

The Moreton Bay College Bay Café will be open until 10:30am, on this day. The Bay Café is at
the front of the Leita Boswell Hall (LBH) (near the bike rack) marked on the map in tan.
Barista coffees, hot chocolates and snacks are available.

Catering

The tuckshop at Moreton Bay College will prepare lunches if pre-ordered and paid

for. Please see attached order form. We ask that you return the form by Friday 29t" August
to Claire Jackson - jacksonc@mbc.gld.edu.au . Please send though all of your team’s orders
in one email. We also ask that you calculate the total cost for yourself and your team and
pay in one payment on the day (either in cash, or by card) which will be easier for the
tuckshop to manage. Let us know if there are issues with this.

The Tuckshop is marked with a T on the map — opposite the Secondary Library.
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